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11 September 2020  
 
  
 
 
 
Megan Pitt 
Chief Executive Officer 
Legal Services Council 
Commissioner for Uniform Legal Services Regulation 
Level 3, 19 O’Connell Street 
Sydney NSW 2000   
 
By email: Tina.OBrien@legalservicescouncil.org.au 
 
 
 
Dear Ms Pitt   
 
Consultation paper on the interest rate payable on fidelity fund claims 
 
Thank you for the invitation to comment on the interest rate payable on fidelity funds claims 
payable under the Legal Profession Uniform Law. While we greatly appreciate your invitation, at 
this stage we are not in a position to contribute to this consultation process.  
 
If I you would like to discuss, please don’t hesitate to contact me on (03) 8636 4405 or by email 
chris.povey@justiceconnect.org.au.  
 
Yours sincerely  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Chris Povey 
Chief Executive Officer  
Justice Connect  




